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October 10, 2019 

Kirk Daehling 
Natural Soda LLC 
3200 CR 31 
Rifle, CO 81650 
 

RE:  Nacholite Project, Permit No. M-1983-194, Surety Reduction Request (SR4), Request Received 

Dear Mr. Daehling: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety received your request for a Surety Reduction (SR-4) 
submitted on October 9, 2019 for the Nacholite Project, File No.M-1983-194.  On October 10, 2019, the 
Division considered your request filed and consideration has begun.  A decision due date has been set 
for December 9, 2019. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-8663567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  

Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Paul Daggett, White River Field Office BLM 
Gerry Deschaine, Natural Soda EH&S Manager 
Jerry Daub, Consultant 

 


